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B Tohoku Project

On March 12th - 13th, Hands On Tokyo



Volunteers participated in a Tohoku Project. On
the first day, we helped out the farmers in
Yamamoto-cho, Miyagi prefecture, by clearing
out dead plants and removing plastic clips in a
paprika hot house, to help prepare for the next
growing season. On the second day, we worked
at the Rose Garden Factory in Ogatsu-cho,
Miyagi prefecture. We cleared a garden of
weeds and planted seeds. We also wrote
"OGATSU" with pieces of Ogatsu Slate next to
the garden. In memory of the five-year
anniversary of the Tohoku disaster, we
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B Gardening and Ground Maintenance Project
for Infants’ Home

On Friday, February 19th, Hands On Tokyo
volunteers helped with gardening and ground
maintenance at Saiseikai Infants' Home. We
planted pansy seeds last time, however, the
seeds didn't germinate. Therefore, we planted
pansy seedlings this time. In the flower bed, the
tulips are about to bloom! We are also planning
to plant some vegetables, such as sweet
potatoes. We are looking forward to the next
session!
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BEnglish Conversation at the Special Needs
Education School for the Visually Impaired,
University of Tsukuba

On Saturday, March 12th, Hands On Tokyo
volunteers and high school students from the
Special Needs Education School for the Visually
Impaired, University of Tsukuba, had an English
conversation program. This time we went to
Yoyogi Park together. We went to the Furusato
no Shoku, Nippon no Shoku Festival (the
Japanese Cuisine Festival). At the festival, we
were able to experience the full richness of
various kinds of Japanese "Washoku" cuisine.
We also enjoyed fun activities such as a three-
legged race in Yoyogi Park. We had a great
time!
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BMBNP Paribas Gardening Project

On February 27th, BNP Paribas volunteers
planted blueberry trees with children at Tsukuba
Aijien Children's Home. We hope that taking
care of these trees, which will bear fruit in the
summer, will help nurture and heal the children's
hearts. After the gardening activity, the children
enjoyed games in English with the volunteers.
The next activity will be held in the summer.
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Hands On Tokyo will start a new English Conversation Project in May. In this project, we will
provide the children living in a children’s home the opportunity to learn English and sustain
their interest in learning the language. We are looking for Volunteer Leaders, who will
coordinate and lead this project. If you are a native speaker of English and interested in
teaching English to children, please contact us (info@handsontokyo.org).

*For more information, please go [Here]

*Contact Email Address: info@handsontokyo.org

*If you wish to be removed from our mailing list,
please e-mail us at; information@handsontokyo.org.
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https://g.blayn.jp/om/p/f/tf.php?id=handson
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Tel: 03-3583-2135, Fax: 03-3583-2127
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